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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

 
August 9, 2011 
 
Mr. Chris Tyrrell 
Vice President, Customer Care & Chief Conservation Officer 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5B 1K5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Tyrrell: 
 
Re: Application for Board-Approved CDM Programs 
 Board File No. EB-2011-0011 
 
The Board acknowledges receipt of your letter dated August 3, 2011, in which you 
indicated that THESL does not intend to implement the CDM Programs that were 
approved in the Board’s July 12, 2011 Decision and Order.  Accordingly, the Board will 
not expect THESL to prepare a payment schedule as contemplated in the Decision and 
Order, and, subject to the completion of the cost awards process, considers this 
proceeding to be closed.  The Board is encouraged to learn that THESL will be working 
with the OPA to establish Tier 1 CDM programs that may benefit electricity consumers 
across the province. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
C:  All Intervenors in EB-2011-0011 


